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Addendum #2 To 
Request for Proposal 

For Water Infiltration Program for Mortuary Science: Project Mortuary Science (065-400479) 
 

Dated May 13,2025   
 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid. 
 
A question was raised after the Pre-Bid meeting held on May 20, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., for the University's Water 
Infiltration Program for Mortuary Science: Project Mortuary Science Project 065-400479 for the Facilities 
Planning & Management.  The question asked, and the University's response is as follows: 
 
Question: The project drawings and specifications call for Peda-Gard by Neogard for the balcony pedestrian coating. 
However, the specifications don't mention whether an approved equal from another manufacturer would be 
acceptable. 
Could you please clarify if a pedestrian coating that is equivalent to Peda-Gard but produced by a different 
manufacturer would be considered for approval? 
 
Answer: “Substitutions are allowable with prior approval from Intertek & WSU.  Specifications for proposed materials 
must meet or exceed specified product.” 
 
Question: In the general notes there are references on materials that say “… up 27 SF.”   
 
Answer: The answer is that all contractors should use the higher known number (“27 SF”) in their bid. 
 
 
NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of 
minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.   
 

A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at  
http://go.wayne.edu/bids. 
 
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Brandy Gaines, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: 
Rfpteam1@wayne.edu. 
 
Bids are due by electronic submission on no later than 2:00 p.m., June 03, 2025. The link for bid submission will 

be posted with the bid details at http://go.wayne.edu/bids beginning May 13,2025. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Brandy Gaines, 
Senior Buyer 

 

http://go.wayne.edu/bids
http://go.wayne.edu/bids

